
In person service 

Sunday, January 16th 2022 @ 10am 
 
 

Opening   Hoy Spirit, come 
    Good good father 

 

Prayer   Remembrance 

Message   Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha  
    Sermon: 

    “Do you hear what I hear?” 

      Scripture: 

    Romans 8:22-27 

 

Closing   Everlasting God 

 

 

 

We are so glad you are here. We are a Jesus church, 
where everyone is welcome, where no-one is perfect  

and everyone is loved.  

        

    
7, Queen’s Square 

Cambridge, ON  N1S 1H4 
(519) 623-1080 

centralchurchcambridge.ca 

 

Groups & Events 

Tuesdays   2.30pm Prayer Group 
    7.00pm Praise Team 
Thursdays   7.00pm Youth Zone 
    7.00pm Choir 
Sundays         10.00am Service & Kid Zone 
 

                 Upcoming    

Annual Congregational Meeting Jan 24 @ 7pm 

 
 

 

 

In-Person Services  

 

Please observe all COVID safety  
requirements: 

 
· Masks worn at all times 
· Sanitize your hands at entrance 
· Remain 2 meters apart from others 
·  Names and phone numbers are  
 recorded for contact tracing 

 

Please keep aisles, walkways and        
entrance ways clear after the service. 

Online services are also available. 

 



ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

 

· The Annual Meeting will be held via Zoom on    
Monday January 24 at 7 pm.  

· The Annual Report and the zoom invitation will be 
sent out by email to everyone in the congregation 
before the meeting.  This is an important meeting 
where we review activity and accomplishments in 
2021 and approve the 2021 financial reports and 
the 2022 budget.  

· Everyone who attends Central and contributes to 
the life and work of the church is entitled to       
attend, ask questions, make comments and vote 
on decisions.  

 

A limited number of print copies of the Annual       
Report will be available from the office for those who 

do not use the internet. 

 

Our Team 

 
Minister    Youth Coordinator                           
Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha  Stephanie Armstrong           
519-241-2413   steph@cpcmail.ca        
aubrey@cpcmail.ca                       
 
 
Children’s Ministry Coordinator    Office Administrator      
Kerri Beda   Debbie McKevitt              
kerri@cpcmail.ca 519-623-1080                       
 office@cpcmail.ca                       

Online services  
 

https://www.centralchurchcambridge.ca 
https://www.youtube.com/c/CentralchurchcambridgeCa 

https://www.facebook.com/centralchurch 

 
Our office is currently closed to the public.  

We will continue to respond to emails and voicemails 
and look forward to when the current restrictions set 

by the province are lifted. 
 

 
      

www.facebook.com/centralchurch/ @CentrChurchCa 

 
Your 2022 Offering Envelopes are     

available for pick-up in the sanctuary    


